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Subject: Comprehensive plan feedback

From: John McLaughlin 
Sent: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 11:31 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Comprehensive plan feedback 

Hi all, 

While I supported Mayor Taylor and his allies in Council and support downtown density and TC1, I am 
strongly opposed to the proposed changes to zoning in low rise residential areas in the draft 
comprehensive plan. As a homeowner and tax payer in Ward 3, I am deeply concerned about these 
changes and urge the planning commission to reconsider them.  

--John McLaughlin 
Morton Avenue, Burns Park 


